
Hello, Neighbors! Spring is in the air! Have you noticed the daffodils in the parks and the blooms on the
trees? Pro-tip for Spring...did you know Redbud blooms are edible? A recipe is included below! Read on
for the latest news in Heritage Hills.
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Thank you, Cathy O'Connor!
A very big thanks to Cathy O'Connor for her years of service to Heritage Hills as Board President!

Heritage Hills Board of Directors - New Officers!



President - Marva Ellard
Vice President - Alan Kirkpatrick

Vice President - Amy Sergent
Treasurer - Judy Lambert

Secretary - Mary Kay Gumerlock

A Warm Welcome to Our Newest Board Members
Rita Dearmon
Carter Fellers
Amy Fisher

Stuart Hudson
Jackie Irwin

Micah Leydorf
Kale Streeter

Alicia Sullivan
Ron Suttles

Events
The Annual Heritage Hills Easter Egg Hunt will take place at the Overholser Mansion on April 1st at

10am. More details to follow, but mark your calendars! You can check upcoming Heritage Hills Events
online by clicking here.

The Heritage Hills Historic Home Tour will return this year October 20-23rd. This year's tour has some
exciting announcements so stay tuned!

Around Town
The latests happenings around the neighborhood and OKC:

Oklahoma City Thunder Schedule
Art of Food opens at OK Contemporary

Oklahoma City Dodgers kick off their 25th season on Friday, March 31
Visit the Inasmuch Foundation Crystal Bridge Conservatory for FREE this Friday

Support your neighbors by dining out during OKC Restaurant Week
Tulip Festival, Myriad Botanical Gardens

Have you spotted the new trash cans around Harn Park and new metal
edging around Florence Park? A big thanks to the Parks Committee for

keeping the neighborhood looking lovely!

https://heritagehills.org/news-and-events/
https://cdn.nba.com/teams/uploads/sites/1610612760/2022/10/printableschedule-updated-221025-home.pdf
https://oklahomacontemporary.org/exhibitions/current/the-art-of-food
https://www.milb.com/oklahoma-city?mc_cid=0c618e9e84&mc_eid=23a6c182f4
https://myriadgardens.org/freeadmissioncrystalbridge/?mc_cid=0c618e9e84&mc_eid=23a6c182f4
https://downtownokc.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=bf3dca458c0ff6066717b4c21&id=573c6b12e7&e=23a6c182f4
https://www.facebook.com/events/1153190705361021/1153195928693832/?active_tab=about


Remembering Our Neighbor

Elizabeth Jane Ward Holcombe was born in Columbus,
MS, on April 27, 1944. She married C.B. Pete
Holcombe, her high school sweetheart and the love of
her life, on July 3, 1965. They moved to Oklahoma
City in 1973, where they raised their beloved son Peter.
Jane taught hundreds of students over several decades
at numerous schools across the City and served on the
board of the Historic Preservation Commission for
OKC. Jane was happiest outside and loved spending
time in her garden. She is survived by her husband,
Pete Holcombe; her sister Daphne Ward; her son Peter
Ward Holcombe and wife, Kathy Holcombe and her
granddaughter Abigail Elizabeth Holcombe.





To check the status of your dues for 2023, please contact Judy
Lambert at jkl58@cox.net 

​or Jacob Dearmon at jdearmon@okcu.edu
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